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Orange, CT 
 

April 2025 

Dear Women’s Guild Members,  

Thank you to everyone who attended this year’s Communion Breakfast. What a beautiful occasion 

to come together to share our spiritual connection to our parish and organization. To those 

members who sold tickets after masses, set up tables, served the hot breakfast and put on their 

aprons to clean up, God bless you for your help and support that make it possible to enjoy an 

occasion like this.   

Thank you, Margherita Lisi, for your hard work and your attention to detail, turning the Guild Hall 

into an inviting dining space with beautifully decorated tables and well-staffed serving stations. We 

enjoyed the delicious breakfast from Springbrook Deli due to the tireless efforts of Lisa Stackpole. 

Thank you Lisa for all your work finding a caterer who created a delicious breakfast for a 

reasonable cost.  Thank you Kathy and Karen Barrett, for your continued and unending dedication 

to satisfying our coffee and beverage needs. Donna Wesolowski arranged our program. Sister Mary 

Ellen Burns, member of the Apostles of the Sacred Heart of Jesus spoke to us following our 

breakfast. Thank you Donna, and thank you Sister for joining us.  

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 

April General Membership Meeting, Tuesday, April 8, 6:30 pm. 

Please note. We will be meeting in the lower level of the school. 

In addition to ordinary business… 

The Bylaws Committee has completed the changes to our bylaws, which will be discussed and voted 

on. The document with proposed changes can be downloaded from our parish webpage for review. 

The Nominating Committee will offer a slate of officers and committee chairs for next year. This is 

your final opportunity to submit nominations. Voting will take place. 

Additionally we will discuss planning for our Parish Pasta Dinner scheduled for Friday, May 2. This 

is an event designed to gather the entire parish community. Think about how you want to volunteer 

to make this event a success. We want your suggestions, your skills and your energy.  

 

With prayerful thanks, 

Margaret Siena, President 


